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Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel,

! These last two months have been quite busy! At the beginning 
of June, we attended our second session of candidate school at BIMI 
headquarters in Chattanooga, TN. We had an extremely busy week 
with a full schedule of classes each day. We enjoyed learning from the 
experiences of the directors as they taught on practical aspects of the 
ministry. It was also a blessing to see many fellow missionaries that we 
met last year, and also to meet the new incoming candidates.

! Since our last prayer letter, we have had meetings in eleven 
different states, and have driven over 10,000 miles! We count it such a 
blessing to be able to present our ministry to many churches and make 
new friends across the country.

! We praise the Lord for His many blessings upon us. We have 
gained several new supporting churches, and we currently have 63% 
of the support we need for Labrador. We are excited about the ministry 
God has for us, and cannot wait to move to Labrador!

! This month, we will have meetings in Virginia, Florida, and 
Georgia. Please pray for safety as we travel, and for effectiveness as we 
minister to people and churches. We thank God for each church and 
individual who faithfully holds us up in prayer. Please continue to 
pray for Christy’s pregnancy, and for our preparations for the Vacation 
Bible School in Labrador taking place in August.

! If you would like to receive periodic status updates & pictures 
of our deputation travels, please visit our Light to Labrador page on 
Facebook. 

For the Gospel and His glory,

Nate, Christy, and Vera Minion

“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond”
2 Corinthians 10:16


